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Mr. James G. Keppler gu le - t

Regional Administrator IILEdd.d/
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road |

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed is Revision 3 of the Safety-Related Piping System Support and
Hanger Discrepancies Summary Report for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station Unit No. 1. As requested by your Staff, Toledo Edison is updating
this report weekly and submitting it to your office to keep your Staff
notified in writing of any new discrepancies identified on safety-related
piping system hangers or supports. This report also provides the status
of discrepancies with regards to their disposition.

Very truly yours,
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e Wil 6 ms, Jr.
Senior Vice Presiden , Nuclear
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cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
D. Danielson, NRC Region III
I. N. Jackiw, NRC Region III
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